
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

At its regular board meeting of Thursday, June 27, 2013, the KDSB 
Board of Directors addressed the following issues: 
 
 Accepted the retirement, with regret, of Dianne Apland, 

Director of Integrated Social Services, effective February 2014. 
Dianne will undertake the 10 Year Housing & Homelessness (H & 
H) Plan process on behalf of the KDSB.  

 Appointed Sarah Stevenson to the position of Acting Director of 
Integrated Social Services for the period of July 1, 2013 to 
December 31, 2013. In addition to her new duties, Sarah will be 
managing the facilitation process during the public 
consultation of the H & H Plan process over the next four 
months. 

 Approved a revised - Honoraria Policy with new rates to be 
implemented in January 2015 – the beginning of the next term 
of the new Board of Directors. 

 Approved a revised - Board of Directors – Role, Conduct and 
Responsibilities Policy incorporating references to KDSB Strategic 
Plan and the importance that document holds in directing the 
path and operation of the KDSB. 

 Approved two Asset Management (formerly Social Housing) 
reorganization plans at the senior manager and front line level, 
respectively, introducing additional integration processes and 
remuneration changes bringing internal salary equity to that 
service.  
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